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Parents’ Evening 

Thanks to Mr. Tranmer for organising our second External Support session yesterday. He joined us by 

video link and Mrs. Simpson said that was the quietest she’d ever seen him … before she pressed ‘play’! 

This was another great success. Thanks to our parents coming to meet some of the agencies and support 

teams we work with at school. All parties said the chats and brews were worth it. Thanks to Mrs. 

Simpson and Mr. P for being there … and Mrs. Tyrer came to say hello too.  

Real Eggs Appeal 

Class R have taken the responsibility to look after our incubating eggs… and Mrs. Mac didn’t even know! 

Thanks to Miss Collinson and Mr. Cannon for sourcing the eggs and fingers crossed YR look after them 

well. Will we have some chicks after Easter?  

Easter Raffle  

Thanks to our Friends of Padiham Green raffle and the Bunny Game for raising £313.80! All proceeds 

will go towards our Friends group funding items or experiences for our children at PG. Thank you! 

Queen Elizabeth the Second’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations at PG 

This Platinum Jubilee marks the 70th anniversary of her accession to the throne on 6th February 1952. 

This is the first time this has ever happened in Britain so we’d like to celebrate with our children at 

PG. On 27th May we are going to celebrate the Jubilee and are asking children to wear red, white or 

blue. We wanted to let you know in plenty of time.  

An invitation from Canon Jones to an Easter Experience at St. Leonard's on Good Friday. 

With the children on holiday for the next two weeks, we won't be able to remind them of the Easter 

story in Collective Worship and RE lessons. However, on Good Friday (15th April), St. Leonard's Church 

is putting on an "Easter Experience" suitable for all ages. Beginning in the Upper Room and finishing at 

the empty tomb, this is an interactive walk through the events of the first Easter. There will also be 

craft activities and lunch to finish. Arrive at church any time between 11am and 12 noon. See the flier 

sent home for more details. There's no need to book and there is no charge. 

https://media.acny.uk/media/news/post/2022/03/Easter_Experience_invite_St_Leonards.pdf  

Mr. Tranmer’s Update 

Thank you to everyone that was able to make it to our external support session on Thursday and please 

watch this space for more sessions to come. Our next session is on 28th April 2022 where ‘New Era’ 

will be holding a first aid session for parents mainly focusing on what to do when your child is choking. 

This is at 9am in the dance studio.  

Year 6 SATs Meeting 

On Wednesday 20th April 2022 we will be holding a SATs information session for parents after school 

at 5pm, if possible please can we ask that you try to leave children at home as we might be tight for 

space otherwise. 

And finally...  

Our Easter holidays start today after our quiet and reflective Lenten Readaround and we return to 

school on Tuesday 19th April 2022. I hope you have a great holiday and you get some rest and have some 

fun and that Easter brings you a newly refreshed spirit with bags of renewed hope! Happy Easter!  

God Bless! Mark Dixon, Headteacher 马克·迪克森 校长 (王大龙)  
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